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PRIMARY BANK WELCOMES LOAN SERVICING SPECIALIST RENATA DRAGOMARETSKI 
 

Bedford, NH, March 22, 2021– Renata Dragomaretski joins Primary Bank as Loan Servicing Specialist.  With over 

17 years of experience in banking, she brings a wealth of knowledge in lending, operations and relationship 

management.  
 

Prior to joining Primary Bank, Renata served as a Teller, Customer Service Representative and Operations 

Associate at Eastern Bank within the Seacoast and Northshore regions. She states, “I take pride in treating all 

customers equally by creating a professional experience with each and every one of them.”  

With strong roots to community, Renata supports many organizations throughout the year. She volunteers at 

the Nashua Soup Kitchen and Middle Street Baptist Church in Portsmouth. She is also a volunteer with the 

Ukrainian Organization, Sunflower of Peace, based out of Boston, MA. Renata and her family, dear to their 

hearts, also fundraise to alleviate poverty in Ukraine, where she is from.   

Renata received her Associates Degree in Business Management from Marian Court College and a Bachelors in 

International Business from Salem State University.  

About Primary Bank: Primary Bank is a New Hampshire state-chartered, FDIC-insured bank. The locally owned 

and operated community bank is known for its pursuit of keeping dollars local to support local businesses and 

strengthen the New Hampshire economy. Primary Bank delivers a wide range of financial services for businesses 

and individuals throughout Southern New Hampshire. For more information please visit 

www.primarybanknh.com. 

 


